
February 2023 - For IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Gabby Mulnick Majewski 
Phone: 202-844-5421 
Email: gmajewski@dcaffordablelaw.org    
 

 
 

DC Affordable Law Firm Selected as the Brown Award Recipient for 2023 by the 
American Bar Association’s Standing Committee on the Delivery of Legal 

Services 
 

WASHINGTON, DC — DC Affordable Law Firm (DCALF) is thrilled to have been named as the 
2023 Brown Award Recipient by the American Bar Association’s Standing Committee on the 
Delivery of Legal Services.  
 
The mission of the ABA Standing Committee on the Delivery of Legal Services is to expand 
access to legal services for those of moderate income. Each year they present the Louis M. 
Brown Award for Legal Access to an organization whose work advances that mission in ways 
that are “both remarkable and replicable.” 
 
DC Affordable Law Firm is the only non-profit legal aid organization serving the 100,000+ DC 
residents who make between 200% and 400% of the federal poverty line. This population is 
typically ineligible for traditional forms of free legal aid and unable to afford private counsel. 
 
“We pride ourselves on our innovative approach to accessible justice.” says DCALF’s Executive 
Director Gabby Mulnick Majewski.  “We also strive to create a sustainable, replicable program 
that can serve as a model for other organizations in other US cities. So, this award, 
acknowledging our achievement in both of these areas, means a lot to us.” 
 

#### 

DC Affordable Law Firm is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide high-quality, 
affordable legal services to DC Residents with unmet legal needs who do not qualify for free 
legal aid and are unable to pay prevailing legal rates. Learn more and get involved at 
www.dcaffordablelaw.org.  
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